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Infant 4 Weekly Newsletter 

Friday 18th December 

Our class motto:  

Challenges make our brain grow stronger! 

 

Well done to the whole of 

Infant 4 who received our 

Star of the Week certificates 

today. 

Home Learning 

Children have another online book and 

maths activity that they can complete 

by logging into their Active Learn 

account. 

  

Diary Dates: 

Friday 18th December (non-uniform day) 

Dear Parents,  
  
We finish for the end of term on Friday 
18th December at slightly earlier times. Please see 
below:  
  

• Infant 1 and 2 – 2.10pm  
• Infant 3, 4 & 5 – 2.15pm  
• Tiny and Little Acorns – 2.20pm  
• Junior 1 & 2 – 2.25pm  
• Junior 3, 4 & 5 – 2.30pm  
• All classes will lead out of the exits we have 

been using this term  
• Afterschool Club will finish at 4.00pm to 

allow for a deep clean. 

 

 

 

 

Can children please learn the following Y2 

Common Exception Words: 

because, should, would, could 

Some of the learning that will take 

place next term: 

 Children will be exploring the story 

of Peter Rabbit during their English 

lessons.  

Our new topic is called ‘London’s 

Calling!’ We will be completing 

many exciting activities, including 

learning all about The Great Fire of 

London.  

 

 

 

 

 

Positive mindset 

quote 

 

Please could I take the opportunity to 

wish yourself and your families a very 

Merry Christmas        

 

 


